
13 October 2022 

Allsorts Swimming Club 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Allsorts Swimming Club at the National Star College in Cheltenham – run on Tuesday 

and Thursday evenings from 4.30 – 6.30pm. Students may enjoy access to water and 

may also need support with being safe in water. We offer both family swimming and 

swimming lessons for children with additional needs. 

 

The most direct access to the information is via https://allsortsglos.org.uk/events/ 

 

 

Thanks in advance! 

 

Best Wishes, 

Max 

 

Max Pemberton (he/him) 

Head of Sport 

https://allsortsglos.org.uk/events/

